
PAC Meeting – Dec 1, 2023 

Attendees: 

Samantha Davey 

Tara Parkinson 

Laurie Leeder 

Michael Bird 

Dave Cyr 

 

Account records shared by Samantha 

General Account: $278.52 

Gaming Account: $12,136.55 

Donation Account: $60 

Total: $12,475.07 

Details in PDF attached. 

 

Fundraising: 

265.78 raised at Purdy’s into general account 

Tomorrow frozen yogurt $5 – Christmas flavours included this time 

 

Admin Report 

-All details are in the newsletter that went out this week 

-Return to “normal” activities including Sports 

-12 days of Como Caring on now 

 

DPAC Report 

Treasury Accounts reported 

-Tara will ask where the money comes from and goes at next meeting as we are unsure 

-No Superintendent update (he couldn’t log on) 

-By election was held to fill open positions on the DPAC 



-Chris Miller from the Coquitlam Public Library was guest speaker: 

-Library is looking for volunteers (grade 8-12) for Reading Buddies program for grades 1-4 to 

learn/improve reading. Runs 6-7 weeks long.  Volunteer application process (details on the library 

website) 

-Homework helpers for grades 1-6, with volunteers in grades 8-12. Great for resume and volunteer 

hours. 

-Teen advisory council – middle and high school students.  Come up with events that can happen 

through the library. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:25pm.  Next meeting will be Wednesday, Feb 1 at 7pm in person or on zoom. 

Meeting in February moved to Wednesday to avoid conflict with Ski/snowboard club pick ups (return 

around 8 pm). 


